
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

March 2, 1998 

 

To: Tom Samoluk 

 

From:   Cathy Rodriguez 

 

SUBJECT: Recently Found Notes & Copies of  DOJ Microfilm Review 

 

Last week I received from Kevin Tiernan of the ARRB more notes about and photocopies of DOJ 

microfilm rolls ___________________________. These rolls were reviewed by Phil Golrick. 

 

The reels were sent back to Stephanie Fawcett of the JFK Library on ___________ March 17, 1997 

(?) 

 

These notes and photocopies are enclosed here for your final review and determination of whether 

they are assassination records.  

 

 


